
  

School Starts - Term 3 – Tuesday 23rd July 2024 

DIARY DATES : TERM 2, 2024 
 MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

Week 1 29/4 30/4 

Bike Ed – Rm 5 & 8 

1/5 2/5 

Cross 

Country 

3/5 

Week 2 6/5 

 

Room 1 Camp  

7/5 

Mothers Day Stall 

Bike Ed – Rm 5 & 8 

8/5 9/5 10/5 

Walk to school 

 

Week 3 13/5 14/5 

Bike Ed – Rm 5 & 8 

Dental for Schools 

School Assembly 

 

15/5 16/5 17/5 

Week 4 

 
20/5 21/5 

 

22/5 

 

 
VOLUNTEERS 

WEEK 

23/5 

 

 

 

 

24/5 

Room 3 

Excursion 

 

Week 5 27/5 28/5 29/5 30/5 31/5 

Week 6 3/6 4/6 

 
Volunteers 

Assembly 

5/6 6/6 7/6 

 

Week 7 10/6 

 

11/6 12/6 

Japan 

Day  

13/6 14/6 

 

 Week 8 17/6 18/6 

 

19/6 20/6 

 

21/6 Steiner 

Winter Festival 

 
Week 9 24/6 25/6 

 

Steiner Information 

Night 

26/6 27/6 28/6 

 Disco 

Week 10 1/7 2/7 3/7 4/7 5/7 
2.10pm 

Early 

Finish 

             NEWSLETTER  
PRINCIPAL:  Jo Miller 

21-43 Adams Road, SHEIDOW PARK   SA 5158  
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…a moment with Ms Miller! 
 

 

 

 

 

Next week is National Volunteer week and as we wanted to do something extra special to 

show our appreciation to our amazing volunteers, we are inviting them all to a special 

assembly on June 4th.  

Our Ambassadors will take the lead in this special assembly to recognise and celebrate our 

volunteers. We hope to see as many of you there as possible! 

 

 

On Wednesday I was invited to join the combined 5/6 Steiner class in their art lesson, led by 

Patrick. He gave us all a lump of clay and asked us to create a perfect as possible sphere. It 

was a beautiful and intentional lesson, which supported the students with their hand work and 

focus on frame of mind. From the sphere, the year 5’s (and I) were tasked with slowly changing 

their sphere to a bird and the year 6’s a hexahedron as this ties into their geometry main lesson 

work. The clay had to be worked very slowly and carefully so as not cause cracks or lumps. The 

students were so mindful, careful and creative and made beautiful birds and hexahedrons. 

Here are a few to share with you! 

 

 

  
           Benji and Oakleigh’s birds          Evie’s hexahedron 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                     Irie and Aneika’s hexahedron     My bird! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



HEALTHY.…  WELL-THY   ……AND WISE! 

Relational Strategies… 
Wellbeing at Sheidow Park looks at many different relational strategies that we use with our 
students. Over the next few newsletters I will begin to unpack some of these with you. 

 
 

Unconditional Positive Regard 
Teacher-student connections and relationships are built on 
the attachment principle of unconditional positive regard. 
Unconditional positive regard facilitates an environment 
where the student feels valued regardless of their 
presenting behaviours, affect or cognitions. Rather than 
looking to others for identity and approval, the student is 
encouraged to learn and listen to themselves. Maintaining 
unconditional positive regard for a struggling student can 
be far more difficult in practice. Often these students may 
trigger our own sense of helplessness and loss of control.  
Here are four steps teachers use to stay in a relational 
space with a struggling student: 
1. Separate the student from their behaviour.  

2. Maintain a vision of the child's wholeness.  

3. Recall thwarted pathways of child development.  

4. Call them out with love in your voice. 

 

 

 
Attachment and Attunement 

Attachment can be defined as an enduring relationship with another person such as a parent, carer teacher or friend that is 
characterized by soothing, comfort, pleasure or safety (Ludy-Dobson & Perry, 2010). Attachment based relationships are 
built upon foundations of safety, compassion, and the sequential skills of maintaining and valuing relationships. The 
classroom environment presents many opportunities to take healthy risks. Teachers create authentic relationships with 
students that effectively invite students to immerse themselves in learning challenges.  
 

Attachment strategies between teacher and student include: 

1.  A relationship based on soothing, comfort and safety. 

2. An environment centred on security, worthiness and belonging. 

3. Attached relationships that are a powerful form of physical regulation.  

4. Students learning how to handle stress and adversity from their attached adult role-models. 

5. Attuned relationships that require as many ‘side-by-side’ interactions as possible. 

 
 (Wellbeing) 

Christie Wilson / Deputy Principal (Wellbeing) 

Congratulations to Grace, Michael and Eddie from Ms Sharman’s 

class, and Jude from Ms Prowse’s class for receiving a Celebration of 

Values Notice, and being such wonderful members of our school 

community!  

   



Classroom News  
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           Congratulations  
                

   Seth C and Felix G for making  

the SAPSASA Cross country team. 

          Good luck at Oakbank! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Volunteers Week 

To all our wonderful Volunteers for 2024 
 

On behalf of the students and staff of Sheidow Park School 
we want to thank you for volunteering so generously during 
the past school year. We know your time is valuable, and  

your willingness to contribute some of that valuable time to 
Sheidow Park School shows your commitment to the  

wellbeing of your child and all of our students. 
 

We will be holding an assembly in  
Week 6 Tuesday 4th June at 1.40pm  

to acknowledge all our wonderful volunteers. 
 



Professional Development Sessions 
'Attention all families' 

This term from weeks 3 to 7 we are pleased to announce the following professional 

development sessions that are being offered to all families, starting  

Thursday May 16th from 7:00pm ASCT via zoom.  

These sessions are reoccurring every Thursday from 16/5/24 - 13/6/24, and each session 

 is aligned to Steiner Pedagogy and provides significant insight into the inner 

 workings of our stream.  

From the human journey reflected in art to the use of screens and their place within our world. 

We hope you enjoy the topics on offer this term! Please see below: 

 

Session 1: Human Journey Reflected in Art - Part 1 

Session 2: Supporting our Respiratory and Immune Systems 

Session 3:  Human Journey Reflected in Art - Part 2 

Session 4: Stories of Hope and Transformation 

Session 5: Screens 

 

Please find the first session link here: The Human Journey Reflected in Art - Egypt and Greece - 

SCHOOLS | Humanitix 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fevents.humanitix.com%2Fthe-human-journey-reflected-in-art-egypt-and-greece&data=05%7C02%7CJodie.Suisted116%40schools.sa.edu.au%7C1ca9440727d84094865f08dc72e5b8d4%7C73bbf4e906884946aea9bd0bb40ecf07%7C0%7C0%7C638511578181611419%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=8mmfqkh96grCox1n7BqImPbFp4bIjAnI8rtzQ4oQS6k%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fevents.humanitix.com%2Fthe-human-journey-reflected-in-art-egypt-and-greece&data=05%7C02%7CJodie.Suisted116%40schools.sa.edu.au%7C1ca9440727d84094865f08dc72e5b8d4%7C73bbf4e906884946aea9bd0bb40ecf07%7C0%7C0%7C638511578181611419%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=8mmfqkh96grCox1n7BqImPbFp4bIjAnI8rtzQ4oQS6k%3D&reserved=0


 



 
 



School Photos 

 

 
 



 Year 6 information - Starting High School 2025 

 

 
Year 6 Students ONLY - Registration 
of interest for students starting 
secondary school in 2025  
 

Year 6 Students – registration of interest for high school – 2025 
 
A new online registration of interest form is now available for parents of students starting secondary school in 2025 
to complete. 
An email was sent to you with your unique link for your child. 
If you haven’t received it please contact Jodie in the front office so she can email you again please. 
 
The form can be accessed from a computer, tablet or mobile phone, as long as you can connect to the internet, and 
replaces the old paper format used by schools, sometimes referred to as an ED176 form. It is recommended that 
you use Chrome as your internet browser to complete this form. 
 
The online form will allow you to tell the department if: you would like your child to attend their local/zoned 
secondary school (find which secondary school is your local/zoned one at find a school) 
you are interested in your child attending another SA government secondary school/s 
your child does not require a place as they will not be attending a SA government secondary school in 2025 
 
You must complete and submit the form by 26th May 2024. 
 
Where appropriate, the link to this unique form has been sent to each person who has legal responsibility for your 
child. It is important that parents/guardians reach an agreement regarding which secondary school(s) you want to 
nominate for your child before you complete the form, as only one form can be submitted for each child. 
 
If you need to make changes after the form has been submitted, you will need to contact our office at Sheidow Park 
Primary School. 
 
All families will be advised of their child’s secondary school allocation on or by 9th August 2024. 
 
You can find more information as to how the transition process works on the department’s website or in the provided 
parent brochure for students starting secondary school in 2025. If you need guidance on how to complete the online 
form, please find guidance videos here . 
 
Guidance videos – https://www.education.sa.gov.au/parents-and-families/enrol-school-or-preschool/school-
enrolment/register-your-childs-interest-starting-high-school 
If you are not able to access the online form, or if you need help or have questions about how to complete it, please 
contact our office at Sheidow Park Primary School for assistance. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.education.sa.gov.au/parents-and-families/enrol-school-or-preschool/school-enrolment/register-your-childs-interest-starting-high-school
https://www.education.sa.gov.au/parents-and-families/enrol-school-or-preschool/school-enrolment/register-your-childs-interest-starting-high-school


IT’S NEVER TOO LATE!!  

to get your leaf or picket on our beautiful 

 Forest Art Installation  
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Order forms are available from the 

 front office 

or can be found under ‘Documents’  

in the Team App 

Orders will go in at the end of Term  

Orders close for Term 2 

28th June 2024 
 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Community News 

 

 
 


